
FIWMD 
APRIL 8, 2020 @ 5:00 PM 

VIDEO CONFERENCE ZOOM.COM 
MINUTES 

 
Bruce Hubert, Chair 
David Burnham, Vice Chair 
Bob Evans, Treasurer 
Sarah Malinowski, Secretary 
Kevin Carroll 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00pm, all commissioners were present with the exception of Bruce Hubert. 
There was discussion about when to reopen the compost station. It will be reevaluated next week. 
To follow up on the meeting of April 1st regarding employee pay: 
The District has learned that they may not compensate employees to make them “whole” while on unemployment and will not 
do so. 
The next meeting is scheduled for April 15th via zoom. 
The meeting adjourned at 5:45pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Beth A Stern  


